
Policy, Resources & Major Projects Committee     Tuesday 20 July 2021  

 

Policy Review 
 
All the existing policies of Bingham Town Council are over-due for review and re-adoption 

with new policies previous requested outstanding.  The Council’s governance should be a 
continuous cycle of improvement to reflect the evolution of the Council.  
 

It is standard practice for Councils to re-adopt their existing policies at its Annual Council 
meeting. This is no longer the practice at Bingham.  

 

The Committee is asked to: 
 

• Include as part of its priorities for the year ahead a review of its policies, the updating of 
policies and the writing of previously requested policies to be brought to Council for 
consideration.  

 

• Refer to the HR Sub-Committee to establish the resource required to commit to this task 
 

 


